
Christ Church, Healey

12th – 19th October 2025

Flower Festival

Dear

In celebration of Christ Church’s 175th anniversary,
we are holding a Flower Festival in church from 16th

to 19th October.  As a local business or community
group, you are invited to contribute a display.  There 
is no particular theme.

For more information and / or advice, please contact
Mrs Lesley Taylor on
07722165873/lesley.taylor40@googlemail.com

We look forward to some lovely and exciting displays
as we celebrate this landmark year together and 
welcome you to join us in our other events at this
time.

On behalf of Christ Church, Healey PCC

175th Anniversary
Week of Celebration


